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9th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for so much for showing an interest in our current vacancies here at Queensgate Foundation Primary 
School. 
 
Our Vision is as follows. 
 
At Queensgate Foundation Primary School we: 

 develop a love of learning through a wide variety of experiences and opportunities in a safe, stimulating 
atmosphere 

 create independent learners who reach their full potential 

 have happy, confident and resilient people  

 have high standards of achievement and behaviour 

 are at the heart of the community 
 

If you would like to be part of this vision and you meet the criteria on the essential and desirable list please complete 
the application form stating which job you are applying for and return to Mrs. A. Selle at Queensgate Foundation 
Primary School, Beatrice Avenue, East Cowes. Isle of Wight.  PO32 6PA or via email: 
admin@queensgateprimary.co.uk   
 
I would be delighted to meet with you and show you around the school and answer any questions you may have.  If 
you would like to contact the school admin team on 01983 292872 or email admin@queensgateprimary.co.uk a 
convenient time can be arranged. 
 
Queensgate Foundation Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Samantha Sillito 
Headteacher                              
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